
From: Watson, Dale <dwatson@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 7/26/2017 3:09:46 PM
Subject: Ms. Miller

Danny,
 
I wanted to update you on Ms. Miller and the situation with her mother-in-law. I spoke with Tricia Miller yesterday 
and again this morning. Cat Zavoras and I staffed the issue this morning based on the information provided to us. We 
advised Ms. Tricia Miller to contact the Central Midlands Area Agency on Aging for a legal referral to SC Legal 
Services; the costs would be covered by monies from the Office on Aging. Prior to our conversation, we called the 
Aging Director, however she was not in her office. We made Ms. Miller aware that she was not in, but asked that she 
leave a voicemail. Additionally, we told Ms. Miller that if SC Legal Services was unable to take the case, please call 
back and we would attempt to assist her mother-in-law via Pro Bono services at the SC Bar.
 
We asked that she call us back if she had any difficulty or needed further assistance.
 
dale
 
 
A. Dale Watson
State Long Term Care Ombudsman
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
Office of the State Long Term Care Ombudsman
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9898 Fax 803-734-9988
dwatson@aging.sc.gov 
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